
LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS
We are looking for volunteers for our 
Supervisory Committee! If you’re interested 
please contact us at 509.235.6533.

Thank you to our volunteer 
board members!
Thank you to our volunteer board 
members! Our 74th annual meeting was 
held on Saturday, March 9th. Everyone 
at CFCU is excited for the things coming 
to CFCU this year. The board officers are 
as followed: President ~ Jan Bliss, Vice 
President ~ Leslie Mowatt, Treasurer ~ Earl 
Overlie, Secretary ~ Laurie Hale. Other 
board members include Les Harris, Randy 
Suess, and Bill Hartman. Our Supervisory 
Committee members: Supervisory Chair 
~ Jeri Morgan. Committee members ~ Bill 
Hartman and Dennis Dvorak.

Thank you to retired Board Member Rick 
Edwards for 16 years of service to CFCU.

April is National 
Credit Union 
Youth Month

Anyone who opens 
a Youth Account or 
makes a minimum 
$5.00 deposit to an 
existing Youth Account 
will be entered into a 
drawing for $25.00 and 
receive a special gift!

For more info
contact us!
Cheney: 509.235.6533
Westbow: 509.598.7151

1st Quarter, March 31, 2024



Holiday 
Closures
Memorial Day 
Monday, 5/27/2024

Juneteenth 
Wednesday, 6/19/2024

Independence Day 
Thursday, 7/4/2024

Upcoming Events 
in the community

•	 Shred Day/Cheney Clean 
Sweep, April 13th

•	 Mayfest, May 11th

•	 Medical Lake Founder’s Day, 
June 15th

Here For You Since 1951

All donations will benefit the Cheney 
Food Cupboard and our local pets.

HQ: 520 1st Street Cheney, WA 99004 • 509.235.6533 
Westbow Branch: 10505 W. Westbow Road Spokane, WA 99224 • 509.598.7151

Cheneyfcu.com


